
 

 
 
 June 3, 2019 
 
 
Subject: Request for Proposals 
  Engineering Consultant Services – NE Negus Way and NE 17th St 
   
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Deschutes County Road Department issued a Request for Proposals for the above-referenced project.  
Proposals were due by 2:00 PM on May 31, 2019; the following companies submitted proposals prior to that 
date and time: 
 

 Hickman, Williams, and Associates, Inc.  
 David Evans and Associates, Inc. 
 Harper Houf Peterson Righellis Inc. 

 
Proposals will be evaluated and scored by the evaluation committee based on the Evaluation Criteria 
specified in the Request for Proposals.  Upon completion of proposal evaluations, the Department will 
publish the scoring results and notify all Proposers.  Upon executing a professional services contract for the 
Project, the Department will make the proposals and evaluation comments available for public inspection.  
 
Please contact me at cody.smith@deschutes.org or (541)-322-7113 with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cody Smith, PE 
County Engineer 


